
MD STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS &   WVU CSL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW October 30, 2017 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
 
NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS (listed alpha) 
AMWA - Join us for a female physician panel and Q&A, Thursday, November 9th, 12pm in room G119B near the HSC 
bookstore. Women from ophthalmology, GI, and orthopedic surgery will be discussing what it is like to be a woman in a 
competitive specialty and how male counterparts can help fight gender bias. Both men and women are encouraged to 
attend. RSVP by 11/5.  

MEDICAL SPANISH ASSOCIATION will be having their last meeting of the fall semester on Friday, Nov. 10th at 12pm, 
room TBA. Food will be provided. RSVP and find out more information about the topic.  
 
PATHOLOGY IG meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 7th at noon in room 2165. Lunch will be provided to those 
that RSVP by November 5th. Please RSVP to Brooke Bertus. 
 

SIG SUTURE WORKSHOP, which will be held on Thursday 11/9, at 6pm in room G119 (IPE room near the blue room). 
This event has been very popular in the past, and will give you the opportunity to practice suturing techniques, knot 
tying, and get the chance to interact with residents and attendings from the WVU Surgery department. Dinner will be 

provided. Please RSVP here by this Thursday, 11/2 if you would like to attend the workshop.  

SIG - TRAUMA SURGERY lunch talk which will be held on Tuesday, 11/14 at noon in room 2940A (2nd floor IPE room). 
Dr. Daniel Grabo will be speaking to about the field of surgical critical care and his experiences as a trauma surgeon. 

Lunch will be provided. Please RSVP here by Monday, 11/6 if you would like to attend the lunch talk.  

STUDENTS FOR GLOBAL HEALTH will host a meeting on Tuesday November 14, 12-1 PM in room 1107. Dr. Melanie 

Fisher will be discussing requirements for the Global Health Track and international rotation options. Please RSVP by 
11/12 for lunch. 

 
 
 

REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
CULINARY MEDICINE IG November 7th at 12 PM (HSC room 1909), Pediatricians Dr. Collin John and his wife, Dr. Audrey 
Miller. They will discuss the role that obesity and nutrition play in the field of Pediatrics. Please sign up here by next 
Wednesday (November 1st) if you plan on attending 
 
GHHS Toiletry Drive - The Gold Humanism Honor Society is collecting small toiletries for those in need in our community. 
Please consider collecting the free toiletries where you stay throughout interview season. You can bring them to 
Christina's office where they will organized for distribution. Email Mitchell Hoyson with questions 
 
MOVIE NIGHT Movie night at the AMC theaters at the Morgantown Mall will be the November 11th and 12th weekend 
as an MS3 wellness event. All classes are invited. Free tickets vouchers will be provided. Please sign up on the survey  
 
WILDERNESS MEDICINE IG is planning a backpacking trip for Nov. 4-5. For inquiries about the trip email the group. 
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